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CANADA 

DEPUTY MINISTER 
OF 

MINES AND TECHNICAL SURVEYS 

Ottawa, November 29, 1955. 

JDear Dr. Cameron, J 

Dr. G. D. W. Cameron, 

Deputy Minister, 
Department of National Health, 
Jackson Building, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

/ Thank you for the three copies of the report 

1- 

entitled "The Arsenic Problem at Yellowknife" prepared by 

your Occupational Health Division. I am very pleased that NY 

.` our Department has been able to assist in this important work, 

t 

and you may be assured of our continuing co-- operation. 

Yours very truly, 

G. S. Hume, 

Acting Deputy Minister. 


